
City Councillor  

Joseph A. DelGrosso 

City Council Chamber 

Calendar 

December 2, 2013 

 

5:00 P.M.  Ways and Means Sub-Committee Meeting 

 

5:45 P.M.  Appointments Sub-Committee Meeting 

 

6:00 P.M.  Salute to the Flag 

 

   Roll Call of Members 

 

Public Hearing 

 

CZ-13-06 Hearing called, as ordered, on the application of Sterling Suffolk 

Racecourse, LLC requesting amendments of the zoning 

ordinances of the City of Revere relative to the PDD1 district and 

the definition of gaming facility. 

 

13-267 Hearing called, as ordered, on the establishment of the Minimum 

Residential Factor for the purpose of setting the tax rate for fiscal 

year 2014.  

 

Unfinished Business 

 

13-267 Comm. from the Board of Assessors relative to the acceptance of 

Section 4 of Chapter 73 of the Acts of 1986 and approval of a cost 

of living adjustment for statutory exemption forms 17D and 41C 

by 2.65%. 

 

13-278 Comm. from the Mayor seeking adoption Section 4 of Chapter 73 

of the Acts of 1986 

 

Committee Reports 

 

Report of the Ways and Means Sub-Committee 

 

 Comm. from the Mayor relative to supplemental budget requests for 

FY2014. 

 

Report of the Appointments Sub-Committee 

 

 Appointment of Terratec Construction, Inc., P.O. Box 738, 

Marlborough, MA 01752 as a Licensed Drain Layer. 

 

 Appointment of Stephen D’Amato, 57A Beacon St., Winthrop, MA as a 

Constable. 

 

 Appointment of Nathaniel Greene, 75 Brow Ave., Braintree, MA as a 

Constable. 

 



 Appointment of LaMountain Brothers Inc., 37 Federal Hill Road, 

Oxford, MA 01540 as a Licensed Drain Layer. 

 

Communications 

 

Comm. from the Mayor relative to the appointment of Lisa Pressman, 

30 Red Rock Street, Lynn, MA as a Constable. 

 

Motions 

 

13-219 Motion presented by Councillors Haas and Giannino:  That the 

Mayor request MassHighway to provide a status update on Council Order 13-

219 relative to the repair of the Casassa Overpass.  This motion was ordered 

on September 16, 2013 and the City has yet to receive a response to Mayor 

Rizzo’s letter dated September 19, 2013 addressed to Mr. Mark Kratman of 

MassHighway. 

 


